---------------------------- Original Message ----------------------------
Subject: Rosyth Community Council Survey
From:    "Rosyth Community Council" <rosyth.community.council@gmail.com>
Date:    Thu, July 2, 2015 8:55 pm
To:      rosyth.community.council@gmail.com
--------------------------------------------------------------------------

Hello

As a Community Council it is really important for us to understand what
Rosyth wants to make our town a better place to live, work and play!

We would be grateful if you could take 5 minutes of your time to complete
our online survey by clicking on the link below:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/17HDeMxgOH3NzD4McapyNrhpSw18LIk8jcPYHvEaHQf4/viewform?usp=send_form


Your views will help us to understand, shape and deliver a better community
for our town of Rosyth.

Please feel free to forward this email to your friends, family and anyone
else with an interest in Rosyth.

Thanks for your help, it is much appreciated.

Regards
Stephen Lynas,
Chairman,
Rosyth Community Council.
E: Rosyth.Community.Council@gmail.com
